
Parent Council Minutes 1st October 

 

Lorna welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked those who had brought items to 

donate to the shoppers night hamper. 

Correspondence 

There was no correspondence. 

Treasurer’s report 

Payments out August Prom Food Balance was £63.62. 

£1000 paid to school fund – new Balance is £1202.43. 

Fundraising report 

Halloween Disco helpers required. 

Afternoon tea was discussed and will either be the 7th or 12 March 2020, there was some 

discussion around bar options etc.  This will be discussed further at a later date. 

Christmas Fayre 30th November – Pupils will make Xmas crafts for the fayre this will be 

discussed at next staff meeting and a list confirmed.  

Shoppers Night 1st November 16 stalls confirmed £3pp entry 7-9pm. 

Head Teachers report 

Will be sent on. 

AOCB 

Active Trail Broken, will this be repaired – Scot play who maintain this have been out to 

inspect and school is waiting on they getting back with dates to repair. 

Bike Shed in infants this has been vandalised and school are working to get the approved 

contractor from ERC to enable them to arrange repair. Presently is taped up to keep 

children away from it. 

Speaker for choir was requested to be purchased - Mrs M confirmed that this had already 

been discussed in school and a suitable one purchased 

When purchasing Halloween sweet prizes it was requested to select some gelatine free 

ones. 

It was confirmed that the panto for January will cost £1000, PC will ensure this is kept aside 

in account to cover this cost. 


